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                                                                       October 14, 2024 
 
Dear Parents  

Greetings from Holy Child School! 

We are pleased to inform that Holy Child School in association 
with Christ University’s School of Commerce, Finance and 
Accountancy in Pune is organizing an interactive workshop on 
“Financial Literacy for Future Leaders” by their eminent 
professors on Tuesday, October 15, 2024 at 10:00 am in the 
school premises. This 90 minutes interactive session will cover 
essential financial topics like budgeting, saving, investing and 
debt management, aiming to equip students with practical 
financial skill and a certificate of participation. 

This session will empower the students to achieve financial 
security and success in their personal and professional lives 
ahead. 

 

Best regards 
 
 
Sunita Gangahar  
Principal 
  
 
 
 
 
 


